NEWS NOTES FROM DOVER

Services were held at the Eidfjord church last Sunday at eleven o'clock.

Miss Anna B. Larson spent the week end at the John L. Miklethun home.

Mrs. Nels Myrhaug took a trip to Valley City recently where she visited friends and relatives.

Mrs. William Kubbernus and Mrs. D. Ross were visitors at the Dover school on Friday of last week.

Several of the Dover ladies attended the Eidfjord's Ladies Aid at E. C. Evenson's. A good time was re-

ported. Last Thursday evening Mr. and Mrs. D. Ross returned from Wisconsin where they attended the funeral

of Mr. Ross' mother. Regular meetings of the Young Peoples' Society are held every Sunday evening in the Holland church.

If you wish to spend a pleasant and instructive evening you may feel safe in being present at these meetings.

1